
Here is the footage of 
Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works Contracts 
of Housing Authority which was held on 30 October 2017 
The speaker is 
Assistant Director of Housing (Development & Procurement) 
Mr. M. W. WONG 
He is now delivering the opening speech 

************************************************ 

(00:24) 
Good afternoon to all my fellow friends 
guests and colleagues 
Welcome you all to today's 
Site Safety Seminar for Capital Works New Works Contracts 
Thanks to the participating organizations 
including the Labour Department 
the Occupational Safety and Health Council (OSHC) 
the colleagues who will give us a talk 
and all the participants of seminar today 
Thank you for your support 
The content of seminar today is very fruitful 

 
The seminar is divided into six parts 
The OSHC will be responsible 
for the first 2 parts of the seminar 
Mr. Jack Fong will explain 
the Housing Authority Safety Auditing System (HASAS) 
in the 2nd and 3rd quarters of 2017 
and the Audit Findings of the 
Housing Authority Lift and Escalator Nominated 
Sub-contracts Safety Auditing System (HALENSAS) 
Then, senior architect Ms. Polly Young will share 
her experience on the Benchmarking Study 
on Infrastructure Construction Safety in Japan 



I believe that we can bring new ideas to our local industry 
and let everyone improve together 
We invited Mr. Li Wai Kei 
Divisional Occupational Safety Officer 
of the Labour Department 
to share on the safety matters of site accidents 
and dangerous occurrence 
After that, Mr. Henry Cheung 
senior consultant of the OSHC 
will present the results of 
Surprise Safety Inspection Programme (SSIP) 
in the 2nd and 3rd quarters of 2017 
and share good work practice on site 
so as to minimize site safety risks 
Then Mr. Henry Cheung will brief us 
on the latest development of the 
Occupational Injury and Disease Surveillance System (OIDSS) 
This online OIDSS 
has been implemented in the Housing Authority 
for more than one year 
in the New Works Contracts 
I believe you are quite familiar with this system 
I hope the OIDSS 
would allow better and more convenient monitoring 
In addition, architect, Ms. Mok Wai Ming who was elected 
as the Construction Industry Ambassador two years ago 
to enhance the professional image of the practitioners 
in the construction industry 
She will finish her two-year term soon 
Ms. Mok will share her experience on the Ambassador 
in the last session 

 
The seminar today will be recorded 
and uploaded to the Housing Authority Site Safety Website 
Practitioners who are unable to attend 
the seminar today can watch the videos 



of this seminar on the website at any time 
I hope that after the seminar today 
when everyone returns to work 
you will share the messages of the seminar today 
with your colleagues 
to promote safe work on the site together 
Thank you everyone 

 
Thank you for watching 
 
(03:49) 


